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OCTOBER MEETING

The Euclid Art Association's next monthly meeting will be Monday, October 1.  The meeting will be held in 
Fellowship Hall of East Shore United Methodist Church, 23002 Lake Shore Blvd., Euclid.  There is an elevator to 
reach the lower level and Fellowship Hall.  Parking is behind the church, or across from Marc's Pharmacy door.  
There will be a meeting before the meeting for members unable to attend the monthly Board Meeting on Tuesday.  It 
will be held at 6:00 p.m. and the monthly meeting starts at 7:00 p.m.

The doors of the church open at 6:00p.m.  Please do not forget that you will need to know the door code if you 
wish to enter the building should you come late.  If you don't know it, or just forgot what it is, ask somebody.  The 
meeting at 7:00 p.m. is open to the public.  A $2.00 donation is suggested for guests.

Refreshments will be served after the meeting and program.  The hostesses for October are Annette Fiorelli and Sue 
Ann Kulsar and her daughter.  We greatly appreciate them stepping up and volunteering.  We look forward to some 
fun Halloween treats!  Thanks much!

The monthly Board Meeting will be held this Tuesday, October 2nd at 10 a.m. in the North Street Gallery.  
Chairpersons of committees are asked to be present and all members are invited.

PROGRAM

Our demonstrator this month will be Michele Olivio.  She is an accomplished fiber artist who will offer a most 
interesting presentation, creating a fiber vessel by using bouncing balls!  It promises to be a unique evening.  Come 
and experience the diverse talent that our area offers.

THANKS TO EDDIE MITCHELL

As written by EAA Member, Rosalie Kastelic, this says it all about last month's presentation.......
“Thank you Eddie Mitchell for opening our eyes as you opened your life to all of us Monday, September 10th, with 
your entertaining and informative program.  My friend, Liz and I traveled quite a distance because we are Fans of 
Eddie Mitchell, the Artist.  We headed home after the program with the utmost respect for Eddie Mitchell, the Man 
who teaches others by his discipline and example.  We watched as Humility and Creativity were interwoven to 
produce the artwork that has brought us joy all of these years.  Your humor and respect along with your love of life 
outlined the Rules that all of us should strive to live by.  We cannot thank you enough for sharing.  We are proud to 
know you and pleased to be a member of this great group, Euclid Art Association.”  Thanks, Eddie!  And, thank you, 
Rosalie!
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THANKS TO ALL

Many thanks go out to Elizabeth Edwards and Joanne Cartor for the great job they did hosting our September 
meeting.  We all enjoyed your tasty treats!  Thanks, again.

Thanks also to Linda McGreevy for volunteering to be our new secretary.

CITY HALL EXCHANGE

At our last City Hall Exchange on Friday, September 21st, only TWO members showed up with their art.  I was very 
disappointed and am at a loss as to why there is such a lack of interest from our members in having their work shown 
in public.  We regularly receive many compliments from the staff as to how much they like our art and how much 
they appreciate having a chance to have local art hanging on their walls.  If you have any ideas or suggestions as to 
how we can make this exchange work better for you, please bring them up at our next meeting or contact Lee Peters.

MEMBERSHIP BOOK

Our 2012-2013 Membership Book is ready and will be passed out to all who attend the October meeting and will be 
mailed to everyone else with the November newsletter.

“ART DAY” AT THE BALLPARK

Euclid Art has been contacted by the Director of Special Projects for the Lake County Captains Baseball Team.  They 
are interested in having an “Art Day” at one of their games next year.  As to what form this might take is anybody's 
guess at this point, so look for more news on this event in the future.  Would you be interested in participating?  Let 
us know.

35th ANNUAL MARC ART SHOW

The Mayfield Area Recreation Council is having an art show at the Mayfield Branch library from September 30th 
through October 28th.  Entries are due Friday, September 28th from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m.  For more information call 
Kathy Maxwell, Art Show Director at 440-951-4088.  Sorry for the late notice, but we were not made aware of this 
event in time for our last newsletter.  Regardless, you may be interested in seeing the show.

EAA MEMBER NEWS

Lisa Urankar won an Honorable Mention for her colored pencil drawing “Shaya's Ball” from the Dorothy McNamara 
Malonet Art Contest of Lake County.  Congratulations, Lisa!

Donald Miller will be speaking to the Geneva Camera Club on October 17th about his passion for old barns and how 
he spent this summer in Ashtabula County as a volunteer with the Ohio Barn Survey photographing them.  For more 
information, contact Don or go to www.genevacameraclub.org.

A Happy Halloween Birthday to Dorothy M., our good witch of Mentor!

NEWS WANTED!

Any news?  Call 216-531-6349 or e-mail info@EuclidArt.com  Please include EAA in the “Subject” line of the 
message header.

CLOSING THOUGHT

“Just to paint is great fun.  The colours are lovely to look at and delicious to squeeze out.  Matching them, 
however crudely, with what you see is fascinating and absolutely absorbing.”  (Winston Churchill)
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